
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Glinsk N.S. 
 

14
th

 April 2016 

Dear Parents, 

 

The following is the agreed report of the Board of Management following a meeting on the 13
th

 

April 2016: 

 

Agreed Report 

 

 The Department of Education staffing appeals board has granted provisional approval for 

an additional permanent teaching post for September 2016. The decision is conditional on 

the school achieving the required enrolment on the 30
th

 September 2016. 

 

 The school website has been shortlisted for the national Eir Junior Spider Awards. These 

awards recognise and reward youths for the innovative ways they use the internet, 

especially around website development, school blogs and design. The awards ceremony 

takes place on Monday 25
th

 April 2016 which is also the start of Tech Week 2016 at 

Croke Park, Dublin and will be hosted by M.C. Aidan Power from R.T.E. The school 

website is in the group category of the Mega Spiders (Primary schools). Congratulations 

on the great achievement and good luck to the pupils & staff attending the awards.  

 

 The senior classroom, cloakroom & toilet area and entrance hallway were painted during 

the Easter break, the cost of which was paid for from Parents Association fundraising. 

The board thanks the Parent Association for this work.  

 

 The school & board of management are grateful to the Glinsk Ladies football club for the 

use of the club jerseys for football matches on numerous occasions.  

 

 Glenamaddy Credit Union is sponsoring a set of football jerseys for the school. 

 

 The Board of Management acknowledges and thanks all the families who have 

contributed voluntary family contributions towards curricular activities for pupils. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

___________________________ 

Secretary to the B.O.M. 

Scoil Náisiúnta Ghlinsce 

Glinsk, 

Via Castlerea, 

Co. Galway 

Phone: 094-9655257 

E-mail: glinskschool@gmail.com 

www.glinskns.ie 

mailto:glinskschool@gmail.com

